
 

To: ICANN Board 

Via: Email to Chairman of the ICANN Board and Fax 

 

Subject: Support of the SSAC Letter to ICANN Board 
 

On behalf of the Foundation for Assistance for Internet Technologies and 

Infrastructure Development (FAITID), the applicant for .MOSCOW and Cyrillic 

.МОСКВА TLDs, I would like to express full support for the SSAC Letter to the 

ICANN Board dated 02 July 2012. 

 

FAITID agrees on all recommendations listed in the letter and considers it is 

absolutely imperative to ensure all participants of the root zone management 

process are able to contribute to the design and implementation of the systems 

necessary to provide DNS root zone security and stability during the introduction 

and further operation of new gTLDs. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dmitry Burkov, 

Chairman of the 

Board of the Foundation for assistance for 

Internet Technologies and Infrastructure Development 
 

 

16 July 2012 

 


